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SENATE BILL NO. 484  PRINTERS NO. 500   PRIME SPONSOR: Stefano 
    
 
             COST / (SAVINGS) 

FUND FY 2020/21 FY 2021/22 

General Fund $0 $0 

Lottery Fund $0 See “Fiscal Impact” 

 
SUMMARY: Senate Bill 484, Printer’s Number 500, amends the Pennsylvania Long-term Care 
Council Act to add a member to the council. This legislation is effective in 60 days.  
 
ANALYSIS: SB 484 adds the chair of the State Veteran’s Commission, or a designee, to the 
membership of the Long-Term Care Council.  
 
FISCAL IMPACT: Under current law, only nongovernmental members of the Long-Term Care 
Council may be reimbursed for travel and actual expenses related to their duties on the council. 
If the chair of the State Veteran’s Commission or designee is a nongovernmental member, there 
may be a de minimis increase in reimbursement costs, which can be accommodated within the 
Department of Aging’s General Government Operations appropriation.  
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Estimates are calculated using the best information available.  Actual costs and revenue impact incurred 
may vary from estimates.  

 


